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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you may know, we have been working with Voice 21 over the past couple of years to develop our oracy 
provision in school. 
 
I have always believed in the power of oracy to unlock learning potential, enabling children to learn through 
talk and by talk. Our aim as a school is to 'inspire today’s children to embrace tomorrow’s challenges' and 
what better way to do that than by equipping them with the tools to be effective and confident 
communicators? 
 
Mrs Langmaid, our school Oracy Champion, has collaborated with Voice 21 to enhance our oracy teaching and 
integrate a specific oracy framework alongside our whole school curriculum.  
 
If you would like to learn a little more about our oracy journey, Mrs Langmaid will be hosting a parent 
information session on Wednesday, 12th March, from 2:30pm in the school hall. 
The session will provide an opportunity for parents to understand what oracy is and what it looks like in the 
classroom and to ask any questions they may have.  
 
Looking ahead to next year, we aim to offer some parent oracy workshops so you can support your child’s 
oracy journey at home. 
 
We look forward to warmly welcoming you into school and delving into our oracy adventure together in 
March! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Nicky Allison 
Headteacher 
Gilthill Primary School 
 
Tel: 0115 9190611 
Email: head@gilthillprimary.org 

 
 


